

26 May 2017

Level 11, HSBC House
1 Queen Street
Private Bag 106602
Auckland 1143
New Zealand
T 64 9 969 9800
F 64 9 969 9813
www.nzta.govt.nz

B. Pinkney

fyi-request-5796-26890383@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear B. Pinkney

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 28 April 2017, requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

- Copies of the correspondence obtained during the consultation process, in particular from the local community that shows confusion existed prior to the speed limit change.
- Any engineering or specialist reports about proposed change.

The following documents fall within the scope of your request and are enclosed:

- Attachment 1: 'Completing the Western Ring Route ~ Posted Speed Limit Study', 4 December 2013;
- Attachment 2: 'Western Ring Route Variable Speed Limit Study', 9 October 2015;
- Attachment 3: Letters to, and responses from: NZ Transport Agency Planning and Investment Division,
 NZ Police, Auckland Transport, National Road Carriers and NZ Automobile Association.
 A copy of ten pages of attachments, which accompanied each of these letters, is also
 included herewith; and
- Attachment 4: BUDMT (Business Unit Decision Making Team) Submission.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the Transport Agency, please contact Tim Crow, Safety and Network Performance Manager Auckland, by email to tim.crow@nzta.govt.nz or by telephone on (09) 928 8724.

Yours sincerely

Paul Glucina

Acting Highway Manager Auckland & Northland

For Chief Executive